COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th December, 1935.
Dear Sir,

1 nave to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 30th ultimo, respecting the circumstances in which the

Se gervices of Mr. R, Knox were employed in connexion with the
survey of the Sailing Ship "y0SHULU" at Victoria in lay last,
and your remarks on the matter have been carefully noted.

As Mr. Knox is well known to you personally, and
you have written to Mr. Scott at Vancouver, instructing him to
use outside assistance only in the most urgent circumstances,
no further action will be taken in the matter.

Thanking you for your attentlon,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Sacretary.

James French, LEsq.,

NEW YORK,
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